
Pedersen, Roger

From: Brown, Frederick'"^V-

Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2010 11:17 AM
To: Shoop, Undine; Pedersen, Roger
Subject: FW: q-v-
Attachments: SOARCA Comm Plan Rev4.pdf; SOARCA Comm Plan Rev4 Memo.pdf

Just FYI

From: Brown, Frederick
Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2010 10:35 AM
To: Boland, Anne; Caniano, Roy; Chamberlain, Dwight; Cheok, Michael; Christensen, Harold; Croteau, Rick; Darrell
Roberts; David Lew; James Clifford; Kennedy, Kriss; Munday, Joel; OBrien, Kenneth; Shear, Gary; Troy Pruett; Vegel,
Anton; Weerakkody, Sunil; Wert, Leonard; West, Steven; Wilson, Peter
Cc: Cartwright, William; McHale, John
Subject: FW:

FYI - as discussed during last Friday's call.

Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2010 9:42 AM
To: Brown, Frederick
Cc: Barr, Jonathan; Guzman, Richard; Gibson, Kathy
Subject:

Fred;
Good talking to you this morning. The SOARCA Communication Plan, Revision 4, issued January 2010, is
attached (ML100280027). The memo that transmitted the plan to the Commission is attached as well
(ML100271726). We are currently revising the SOARCA schedule. We plan to meet with the SOARCA
Steering Committee (Jim Lyons, Jack Grobe, Bill Dean, Gary Holahan and Cyndi Pederson) by next week to
obtain approval for the revised schedule. The Comm. Plan will then be revised to reflect the new schedule and
provided to the Commission. Just to let you know that a revision (rev. 5) to what you are getting is now in the
works.

Regarding our interactions with the regions, we have typically dealt with the SRAs. Region I SRAs have been
more involved than the others. They even accompanied us to Peach Bottom during site visits.

Cyndi Pederson has always emphasized that we ensure the regions are kept updated. Our plan involves
multiple regional briefings, including going to the regions, before the draft SOARCA documents are provided to
the Commission and before they are made available for public review and comment.

By the way, Rich Guzzman is the SOARCA team's NRR link.

Jimi T. Yerokun


